

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Today we are going to begin our RAH RAH program.  RAH – means “Read At Home” and we say it twice like we are cheering!  Hooray, RAH, RAH!

Your child will choose a leveled book to take home on Monday to be returned on Friday.  The book your child has selected will be within a reading level range suited for your child; therefore, your child will be reading the book to you.  If your child is having trouble reading this book, please write me a note and I will switch your child’s book.

Students should be reading for about 10 minutes each night.  You may read the entire book on the first night (if it is a shorter book), but then should reread the book the following couple of nights working on sounding smooth/expression (fluency) and checking for understanding (comprehension).  If your child has selected a longer book (or it takes them longer to read), just read a little bit each night.  

In addition to the leveled book, you will find a “Parent Tip” explaining the reading strategies we are learning at school along with an activity. 

The purpose of this program is to allow more practice reading one-on-one with an adult.  Daily reading out loud is necessary to improve reading skills.
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(The reading level for the first report card is I.)

Enjoy reading together!

L. Davies 
